

2022-23 District Family Update No. 23 | March 22, 2023

en Español

Reading time: One minute, 23 seconds

Dear Northfield Public Schools Families:

We want to share a few notes with you before the end of this week as we head into spring break.

Parent/caregiver experience survey

In our last update we rolled out the parent/caregiver experience survey. As mentioned, the last several years the district has been surveying its parents and caregivers to help us improve our school district:

- This information is important to us. The survey will remain open through Sunday, March 26, 2023.
- Thank you to the 160 people who have completed the survey so far we are aiming for 1,000 participants.
- It takes less than 10 minutes to complete.

» Please complete one survey for each student that you have in the district. The survey will remain open through Sunday, March 26, 2023.

Priority-based budget update and upcoming public meeting

The next public meeting regarding the proposed 2023-24 priority-based budget reductions is at Northfield Middle School from **6:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 23**. You will have an opportunity to share your suggestions and concerns with school board members and administrators. <u>You can read more about the current priority-based budget reduction proposals in 2022-23 District Family Update No. 22</u>.

Community member/parent superintendent meeting times available on April 3

On Monday, April 3, we have set aside time for community members and parents/caregivers to meet one-on-one with the superintendent. This is an opportunity for you to share your thoughts and feedback. If you would like to schedule a 15-30 minute meeting, please contact Superintendent Hillmann at mhillmann@northfieldschools.org. Interpreters are available as needed.

Thank you

Thank you for your continued support of our students, staff, and district. I wish you a restful and rejuvenating spring break.

Sincerely,

Matt

Matt Hillmann, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
mhillmann@northfieldschools.org